
TOWN OF CAMPBELL 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2019 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Members in attendance: Chairman Mitch Brohmer, Jason Stratman, Al Macha, Joe Weitekamp, Terry 
Schaller, Steve Hockenbery, and Cassie Hanan 

Members absent: none 

Chairman Brohmer called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  

Motion by Steve Hockenbery/Cassie Hanan to approve the minutes from the September 4, 2018 
Planning & Zoning Commission meeting. The motion carried 7-0.  

NEW BUSINESS: 

A. La Crosse Indoor Self Storage, LLC, North Bay REH, LLC, 127 Marina Dr., request for a sign permit 
variance.  Mr. Griffith explained that they would like to erect an aluminum, non-illuminated sign 
measuring 8’ x 24’. He explained where it would be located on the building and answered 
questions posed by commission members. Motion by Steve Hockenbery/Al Macha to approve 
the sign permit variance as requested. The motion carried 7-0.  
 

B. Review Comprehensive Plan Chairman Brohmer explained to the commission members that the 
Comprehensive Plan was due to be updated. He also pointed out some discrepancies between 
the wording in the plan and the future land use map. Chairman Brohmer asked the members to 
review the plan and the Town zoning ordinance and to come prepared to discuss both at the 
next meeting, October 1, 2019.  
 

Motion by Steve Hockenbery/Terry Schaller to adjourn. Motion carried 7-0. Meeting adjourned at 6:07 
p.m.  

 


